
Charting Your
Voyage to College
With Confidence

Mary Smith returns to Fairfield Public Library for her
15th year, offering her information-packed

presentation on the college planning and admission
process.

With over 30 years of admissions experience, first as
the Director of Admission at Fairfield University and

then as an Independent Educational Consultant, Mary
has helped countless students and their parents
confidently navigate the complexities of college

admissions.
This program offers a clear overview of steps and
strategies to help your family chart your voyage to

college with confidence.
This is for high school students, grades 9-11, and

their parents, mentors, or guardians.

Mary Smith
Mary Smith (formerly Spiegel)

is a Certified
Educational Planner with 30

years of
college admissions
experience, both

as a director of admission at
Fairfield University and as an

Independent Educational
Consultant and owner of
Seaside College Planning.

Wednesday, March 19, 6:30pm
Rotary Room, Main Library

Scan to Register


